
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Kick-Off Meeting with Partners from 

Greece and Malta 
We successfully held our kick-off meeting online with our esteemed partners from Greece and 
Malta. Here are the key points from the meeting: 

• Focus on Amateur Bowling Players: It was decided to create tools and educational 
material primarily for amateur bowling players or those newly involved in the sport, 
rather than seasoned players. 

• Questionnaire Development: To determine the MOOC lessons and educational 
material, a questionnaire was created and presented by the TEN-PIN team, in 
cooperation with the Aristotle University team. 

• Logo and Social Media: AUTH presented two logo options, and after voting, the first one 
with pixelated bowling pins in blue was selected, with a request for a new version that 
includes a bowling ball. 

 

 

Preparation for Multiplier Sport Event in 
Greece 

Our team is actively preparing for the upcoming multiplier sport event in Greece, where we will 
be organizing a fun and engaging bowling tournament. This event aims to foster teamwork, 
promote physical activity, and strengthen our community bonds. Stay tuned for more details! 

   
 


